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    Download the NEW Deer Park Church app!
  Search for ‘CHURCH APP - TITHE.LY’ 

in the app store and then find 
‘Deer Park Church’ in that app

Join the DPC Prayer Network 
Pray for the needs of our 

congregation, or submit prayer 
requests and praise items! Head to 

our website deerparkchurch.ca, 
click on “Contact Us” and fill out 

a contact form. Or connect 
with our church office: 

prayer@deerparkchurch.ca

Deer Park Church is a place where Christ is known, proclaimed, and exalted. 

Hey parents! 
Make sure you 

join our 
Facebook MicroChurch Parent Page 
to stay up to date on everything for 

kids up to grade 5. Every Wednesday 
we have a kids Zoom call at 10am 
where we play games, do activities 

and pray for each other!

Sunday, June 7 Tuesday Wednesday Friday Sunday, June 14

Drive-In Service, 
Parking Lot, 10:15am

Online Worship 
Service, 10:15am

MicroChurch 
Zoom Call (During 

online sermon)

Online Middle 
School Youth 
Group, 7pm

Online Kids  
Mid-Week 

Connection, 
10am

Online High 
School Youth 
Group, 7pm

Online Youth 
Friday Night 

Activities,
7pm

Drive-In Service, 
Parking Lot, 10:15am

Online Worship 
Service, 10:15am

MicroChurch 
Zoom Call (During 

online sermon)

This Week at Deer Park ChurchThis Week at Deer Park Church

Sermon Taping
Are you interested in being a part of the “studio audience” 

when we record the online sermon each Thursday afternoon? 
Please arrive between 1:30pm-1:50pm to stagger arrivals. We no 
longer need you to sign up, but we are still limited to 50 people. 

Questions? office@deerparkchurch.ca

Family NewsFamily News
Our thoughts and prayers are with Gord Bayley and the rest of his 
family at the passing of his wife, Aileen Bayley.
COVID Bridal Shower for Paul Numrich & Fiancé Robyn Frers
We would like to show our love and support for this young couple as they are getting 
married on August 14 in B.C. Paul grew up at DPC and his parents Harry and Tracey are 
active members. Unfortunately, we are not able to host a normal bridal shower for Robyn. 
So between now and August 1st, we ask you to drop off gift cards or money at the church 
office (Tuesday-Thursday, 8:30am-3:30pm). They are registered at Bed, Bath and Beyond, but 
we ask for cards or money only as that will be easier for Tracey and Harry to take to them. If 
you have any questions please contact Vyrlene Blake or Shelly Collier (403-506-9911). 
Let’s show this couple some Deer Park love!

Ministries (General) Fund Financial Update

Fiscal Year to Date (July 2019 - Apr 2020)
Actual Budget

Income $656,645 $703,658
Expense $729,203 $704,905
YTD Shortfall: $72,558

Volunteers Needed for MicroChurch
We’re exploring the possibility of opening up a limited number of 
spaces for ages 4-grade 5 programming running Sunday mornings 
during Drive-In Church for an hour, starting July 19. Screened 

adult volunteers only. Children of volunteers would have a 
guaranteed spot on Sunday morning. For more information 

contact Pastor Jon: jvank@deerparkchurch.ca


